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Nominations submitted to the Senate 
 
 
  The following list does not include promotions of members of the  
Uniformed Services, nominations to the Service Academies, or  
nominations of Foreign Service officers. 
 
 
  Submitted May 23 
 
 
  Mildred Spiewak Dresselhaus, of Massachusetts, to be Director of  
the Of fice of Science, Department of Energy (new position). 
 
 
  Jayne G. Fawcett, of Connecticut, to be a member of the Board of  
Trustees of the Institute of American Indian and Alaska Native  
Culture and Arts Development for a term expiring May 19, 2006, vice  
Alfred H. Qoyawayma, term expired. 
 
 
  Don Harrell, of New York, to be a member of the Federal Retirement  
Thrift Investment Board for a term expiring September 25, 2002, vice  
Jerome A. Stricker, term expired. 
 
 
  Withdrawn May 23 
 
 
  Mildred Spiewak Dresselhaus, of Massachusetts, to be Director of  
the Of fice of Energy Research, vice Martha Anne Krebs, which was  
sent to the Senate on April 13, 2000. 
 
 
  Nicholas P. Godici, of Virginia, to be an Assistant Commissioner of  
Patents and Trademarks, vice Philip G. Hampton 11, which was sent to  
the Senate on January 31, 2000. 
 
 
  Submitted May 25 
 
 
  Norman C. Bay, of New Mexico, to be U.S. Attorney for the District  
of New Mexico for the term of 4 years, vice John Joseph Kelly,  
resigned. 
 
 
  Robin Chandler Duke, of New York, to be Ambassador Extraordinary  
and Plenipotentiary of the United States of America to Norway. 
 
 
  Robert S. LaRussa, of Maryland, to be Under Secretary of Commerce  
for International Trade, vice David L. Aaron, resigned. 
 
 
  Marc E. Leland, of Virginia, to be a member of the Board of  
Directors of the U.S. Institute of Peace for a term expiring January  
19, 2003, vice Max M. Kampleman, term expired. 



 
 
  Stephen M. Orlofsky, of New Jersey, to be U.S. Circuit Judge for  
the Third Circuit, vice Morton I. Greenberg, retiring. 
 
 
  Donald J. Sutherland, of New York, to be a member of the Board of  
Trustees of the Barry Goldwater Scholarship and Excellence in  
Education Foundation for a term expiring August 11, 2002  
(reappointment). 
 
 
  Harriet M. Zimmerman, of Florida, to be a member of the Board of  
Directors of the U.S. Institute of Peace for a term expiring January  
19, 2003 (reappointment). 
 


